OUR MISSION

The Toronto Catholic District School Board is an inclusive learning community uniting home, parish and school and rooted in the love of Christ. We educate students to grow in grace and knowledge to lead lives of faith, hope and charity.

OUR VISION

At Toronto Catholic we transform the world through witness, faith, innovation and action.



Teresa Lubinski Trustee Ward 4

E-mail: Teresa.Lubinski@tcdsb.org Voicemail: 416-512-3404

To: Regular Board Meeting, June 13, 2024

From: Teresa Lubinski, Trustee Ward 4

Subject: Encouraging Pastors to Participate in TCDSB Activities

MOVED BY: Teresa Lubinski, Trustee Ward 4 SECONDED BY: Garry Tanuan, Trustee Ward 8

WHEREAS: Many of our pastors are unfamiliar with our publicly funded Catholic Education in Ontario;

WHEREAS: Pastors are provided with an in-service by the Archdiocese to familiarize them with the unique nature of our publicly funded Catholic Education system, and their prerogatives and responsibilities as ex-officio members of the CSPC; and

WHEREAS: Despite these efforts on the part of the Archdiocese, many pastors new to Canada as well as newly appointed in-coming pastors to specific parishes continue to remain unengaged with the Catholic Schools on which they or their designates serve as CSPC members.

THEREFORE, BE IT RESOLVED THAT: The TCDSB invites all pastors and associated pastors of schools associated with any of our elementary and secondary schools to an Open House and Curriculum Night at least once a year to familiarize them with their trustees and the operations of the CEC to provide a welcoming environment and sense of engagement to facilitate a greater commitment on the part of both Parish and School to fostering the school/parish/parent triad which is at the heart of our mission as Catholic Educators easily accessible to all parents and community members in a format similar to the Board's.

Teresa Lubinski, Trustee, Ward 4